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John Fulks has been named Security and Fire Protection director for Boeing Aerospace Operations Inc. replacing
Lew Hustead, who relocated to Seattle.

Fulks, a seven-year Boeing employee, most recently served as Security Investigations senior manager. He also
managed the Executive Protection program in Seattle.

Prior to joining Boeing in 1990, Fulks served for 25 years as a special agent with the Federal Bureau of
Investigation.

He earned a bachelor's degree in Business Administration from Wichita State University.
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